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Dear Clinton Community: 

It has been one full week here at Clinton Street PS. Students from Kindergarten to Grade 6 have been engaged in 

the Forest of Reading event with voting for the Blue Spruce books fast approaching. The TDSB delivered a dump 

truck of new sand for our long jump pit on the south end of the track. Most dramatically, our school’s outdoor 

environment is now home to a family of baby bunnies and a baby woodpecker. The students have been very 

protective of our new Clinton Street PS additions.  

With regards to our 2024 Graduating Class, the Grade 6 grad photos will be taken in the morning of Monday, April 

22 (there will be a second date booked for those who might want a re-take) and the Grade 6 Grad will be on the 

evening of Tuesday, June 25. There will be more grad details in the coming weeks. 

The Clinton Street Cougars Athletics program has also had a huge week. It was a special part of the sports calendar 

as all our competing teams were Inter-Gender. Our Grade 6 badminton team made it to the city quarter finals. The 

Grade 4 / 5 badminton team played well in their conference tournament as did our Grade 6 Volleyball team. Our 

Grade 4 /5 Volleyball team were conference finalists. Finally, our swim team had great results in their meet and, at 

the time of publishing this edition of the Chronicle, we are still awaiting the news as to whether any of our 

swimmers will advance to the city finals. Congratulations to all our Cougar athletes and the volunteer teacher 

coaches and parent volunteers who make it all possible. 

Next up on the Clinton Cougar sports schedule (try-outs next week): 

▪ Slo Pitch Softball Boys MTF 8:00am  
▪ Slo Pitch Softball Girls  M/W 3:30 – 4:40 and Thursdays at 8:00 a.m. 
▪ Ultimate Frisbee T / Th 3:40 – 4:40 and Wednesday at lunch 
▪ Track and Field: TBA  

 
The Grade 4 – 6 Track and Field Day is on Friday, April 26 so students are encouraged to dress for the weather. 
 
To try out for these teams, the parent permission must be completed on EMA. Please see our Clinton Athletics 
website for more information   https://sites.google.com/view/clintonhpe 
 

Enjoy the weekend. if you have yet to see the cherry blossoms at U of T’s Robart’s Library; it is worth the walk. 

Dan Taylor 

Principal 

Daniel.taylor2@tdsb.on.ca 

https://sites.google.com/view/clintonhpe

